
TO: State Clearinghouse 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Areawide Clearinghouse 
County Clerk 
County of Los Angeles 

FONSI NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

Date: March 4, 2020 

FROM: California Department of 
Transportation, District 12, 
1750 East 4th Street, Suite 100 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 

SUBJECT: Notice of Availability of Finding of No Significant Impact 

(Pursuant to U.S.D.O.T. Order 5610. 1 C, Paragraph 5. B) 

SCH#: 2018051014 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), in 
cooperation with the Orange County Transportation Authority (OCT A), is proposing to widen 
Interstate 5 (I 5) between Interstate 405 (1-405) and State Route 55 (SR-55). The project limits 
on I 5 extend from approximately 0.4 mile (mi) north of the 1-5/1-405 interchange (Post Mile [PM] 
21.3) to 0.2 mi south of SR-55 (PM 30.3). Caltrans has identified Alternative 2 with Design 
Variation B (Alternative 28) as the Preferred Alternative. 

This is to advise you that a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for this 
project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal Highway 
Environmental Administration pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of Transportation at 
the address indicated above. 
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A hard copy of the environmental document is available at the Caltrans District 12 office located at 
1750 East 4th Street, Santa Ana, CA 92705. 

Electronic copies of the environmental document are located at the following libraries: 

• Tustin Library 
345 E. Main Street 
Tustin, CA 92780 

• Orange County Library 
Heritage Park Regional Branch 
14361 Yale Avenue 
Irvine, CA 92604 

• Irvine Katie Wheeler Library 
13109 Old Myford Road 
Irvine, CA 92602 




